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Hi Jaci
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment.
 
In regard to the Senate report there are agreed outcomes from the Senate which should be considered. However, it is an
indication of the significance of the rock art that political strategizing has created a segmented report which is of little relevance
and diminishes the validity of the report. 
 
Also of note is that with both the Senate inquiry and this Strategy, Murujuga Aboriginal Corporation, were not initially
appropriately consulted and this was remedied with the Senate hearings.
 
Can I please refer the Department to the Murujuga Cultural Management Plan which has considerable material of relevance.
 
Regards
Carolyn
 

From: Burrup Rock Art [mailto:burruprockart@dwer.wa.gov.au] 
Sent: Wednesday, 28 March 2018 5:07 PM
To: Jaci Hunter 
Subject: Opportunity to comment on how the Senate inquiry report on Burrup rock art should inform the final Burrup rock art
strategy
 
 
Dear stakeholder
 
The Department of Water and Environmental Regulation (DWER) is currently analysing submissions received on the draft Burrup
rock art strategy during the consultation period which closed on 2 December 2017.
 
On 21 March 2018, the Australian Senate Environment and Communications Reference Committee released its report on the
protection of Aboriginal rock art of the Burrup Peninsula.  The report is available at:
https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/Senate/Environment_and_Communications/BurrupPeninusla/Report
 
A number of submissions indicated that the department’s consultation should await the outcome of the Senate Committee’s
report.  To provide an opportunity for stakeholders to respond to the Senate report, I invite you to provide your views and make
any suggestions on how the Senate Committee’s report should inform the final Burrup rock art strategy to
burruprockart@dwer.wa.gov.au
by COB Friday 11 May 2018.
 
Kind regards
 
 
 
Project Manager
Draft Burrup Rock Art strategy
 
Disclaimer: This e-mail is confidential to the addressee and is the view of the writer, not necessarily that of the Department of
Water and Environmental Regulation, which accepts no responsibility for the contents. If you are not the addressee, please notify
the Department by return e-mail and delete the message from your system; you must not disclose or use the information
contained in this email in any way. No warranty is made that this material is free from computer viruses.

https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/Senate/Environment_and_Communications/BurrupPeninusla/Report
mailto:burruprockart@dwer.wa.gov.au



